
Good evening Rosemont Families, 

We hope you had an enjoyable weekend. This week’s​ RES​ ​Community Connection 
features five important messages.  

Virtual Parent Meeting 

Mark your calendar! Please join Ms. Cooke and Ms. Simon on Tuesday, September 29 a 
virtual Parent meeting.  We will meet via Zoom from 11:30am – 12:30pm.  During these 
unprecedented times, fostering relationships with the community is essential to our 
students’ success. To support us in planning for the session please complete this form 
here​ to share your questions. The Zoom ID is​ 924 0519 2320​ and the password is 
rosemont.  We look forward to seeing you! 

Rosemont Spirit Wear 

Every Friday is Rosemont Rocket Pride Day.  Get your spirit wear now so you can 
participate! Visit our online store at ​https://www.rosemontspiritwear.com/​.  There are 
over 80 available items and 12 different designs. Personalization is also available!  Take 
advantage of free shipping NOW!. 

What Does RES mean to you? 

Let’s get creative! RES would like to create a Student Virtual Bulletin Board. For our first 
board, each child is asked to show us what RES means to them. If your child would like 
to participate, they can create an artful drawing for each letter or a word associated with 
the letter. An example is R is Robust, E is Education and S is Success.  Once completed 
please send your child’s artwork to Brooke_L_Simon@mcpsmd.org. All submissions are 
due by October 1. 

Attendance 

Attendance and engagement are critical to your child’s success. If your child is unable 
to attend a live Zoom session they have 72 hours to view the recorded lesson and 
complete the assignments. Once a child completes the lesson, parents should fill-out 
the Live Virtual Lesson Absence Form, located on the left side of the school website and 
your child will be marked ‘present’. If you have any questions, please ask your child’s 
homeroom teacher. 

Lunch Applications 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLScOjIl5oFwOOjVsgz_DnvI1vOCXhM_vWcmNrz73hpC5DM7bIQ%2Fviewform&data=02%7C01%7Ccatharine_c_stoll%40mcpsmd.org%7C7eda55b183294019211d08d85db98b13%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C1%7C0%7C637362398773882169&sdata=5WTZPumD0%2Frd3yrI6%2BI2KFo1TfQJB1b6W87u99%2B5SY0%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.rosemontspiritwear.com%2F&data=02%7C01%7Ccatharine_c_stoll%40mcpsmd.org%7C7eda55b183294019211d08d85db98b13%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C1%7C0%7C637362398773882169&sdata=kkTFzwpl8CARz%2FC32UeRIcSNvsgm3RYqJQp3tyacGmc%3D&reserved=0


A free/reduced lunch application for the current school year can be found on the school 
website under Parent Resources. The application you completed last year is only valid 
until October. 

 

As a reminder, please follow our school on twitter @RosemontElem to receive virtual 
tips and tricks and updates and to see our students and staff engage in fun learning! 
This concludes the weekly Rosemont Community Connection.  Thank you and have a 
good evening. 

 


